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Eni: preventive seizure of measurement devices in refineries 
and deposits has been lifted 

Rome, 25th November 2017 – Eni today received the decree issued notice from the Public 

Prosecutor’s Office of Rome which establishes the revocation of the preventive seizure, 

executed on 22 November 2017, of oil products measurement devices in the company’s 

refineries and storage facilities in Italy. The decision has been taken following 

commitments made by the company, which is a third party not under investigation. 
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